
To: La Jolla Community Planning Association
Re: Wall St Closure
April 20, 2021

On behalf of the La Jolla Development Permit Review Committee we voted in favor of, and advance this recommendation to the La Jolla Community Planning Association, to support moving forward with exploration, research and the development of a concept and plan to transform a portion of Wall Street into a community gathering space.  
Furthermore, a temporary closure to test the closure concept would be greatly encouraged.
While many questions need to be answered, we believe that a project like this would drive visitors to our Village and increase retention while they are here.
Sincerely,

Brian Will
Chair, La Jolla Development Permit Review Committee
brianljcpa@gmail.com
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